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September 22, 1931,

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G 
McGill University,
Montreal,

K.C.B • t• t

Dear Sir Arthur:
Regarding the McGill luncheon which the 

Montreal Branch Society is holding on Tuesday September 29th, 
at the Windsor Hotel, we wish to thank you for your kindness 
in accepting our invitation to come before the graduates of 
Montreal on this occasion, and speak to them on the subject 
of the Reunion,Revisit We are enclosing a complimentary ticket.

Old At the last meeting of the Reunion 
Committee, it was decided to invite you, Sir, and Lady Currie, 
Mr. and Mrs, H. M. Jaquays, and Mr. and Mrs, C, G. Mackinnon 
to act as patrons and patronesses for the dance to be 
held during the Reunion, on Thursday night, October 15th, 
in the Mount Royal Hotel,

McGill

lie hope that you and Lady Currie 
will do us the honour and kindness to act in this 
capacity on this occasion.

Faithfully yours,
1
3.
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Executive Secretary IGJW

■13■
1
■I
■

REUNION OF McGILL ALUMNI
OCTOBER 14, 15, 16, 17,-1931

|
;

IH
i?. :


